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The attention of the Governing Council is drawn to the letter from Italy and the note
verbale from Mexico, attached hereto for your information.
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Ministry of External Relations
Office of the Permanent Representative of Mexico
to the United Nations agencies based in Rome

[Seal]

MEX-FA0-0354

The Permanent Representative of Mexico to the United Nations agencies based in Rome
greets the Secretary of the International Fund for Agricultural Development and makes reference
to Note Verbale IFAD/SEC/2016/Xll/7 dated 15 December regarding the meeting between the
candidates for the position of President of IFAD and the Fund’s members to be held on 19 and 20
January 2017.

In this regard, the Permanent Representative would like to convey a request from Ms Gina
Casar that her interview be held on 20 January as on the previous day she will be in Switzerland
for a business meeting.

In addition, the Permanent Representative would like to draw your attention to Ms Casar’s
title, which is “Maestra”. She does not use the title “Doctora”; this was an error made in preparing
the letter of presentation, as borne out by her curriculum vitae. We would appreciate your taking
this information into account in the future.

The Permanent Representative of Mexico to the United Nations agencies based in Rome
takes this opportunity to reiterate to the Secretary of the International Fund for Agricultural
Development the assurances of his highest consideration.

[stamp – Delegation of Mexico to the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United
Nations – initialed]

Rome, 19 December 2016

To the International Fund for Agricultural Development
Rome


